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WCS Reopening Framework   

FAQ: Transportation  
 
  
  

Will my child be required to wear a mask on the bus?  
Yes. All students and adults on the buses will wear masks. 

 
How many children will be seated next to each other on the buses? 
Two students to every seat. Family members will be allowed to sit next to each 
other. 

 
Will students be assigned seats on the bus?   
Yes. Family members will be allowed to sit together. 

 
Will my children be able to sit next to each other on the bus?  
Yes. Students from the same household will be allowed to sit together. 

 
Will the buses be disinfected?   
Yes. Drivers will clean and disinfect their buses between each run and at the 
end of the day. 

 
Will health screenings be done as students get on the bus? 
No. Health screenings will be done at the school by school staff where the 
school nurse can take care of any student who does not pass the screening. 

 
Will drivers be required to go through health screening before driving the 
bus? 
Yes. 
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Would it be helpful if I drove or walked, my child to/from school rather 
than sending them on the bus? 
Yes. The fewer students on the buses the more social distancing we can 
achieve. This will lessen the chance for asymptomatic exposure on the bus. 

 
How will the bus routes change if we go to the Medium conditions?   
We will use the same bus routes for Medium conditions. This will enable us to 
spread the students out more and get through the routes a bit quicker. 

 
Will my child be socially distanced on his/her Special Education (SPED) 
or Early Childhood (EC) bus? 
Yes. SPED and EC routes have been prepared so that 6-foot social distancing 
can be maintained. 

 
Will there be hand sanitizer available on the bus? 
Yes. 

 
Will the windows on the buses be lowered for better ventilation?   
Yes, if it is safe to do so. 
  
  

 
 


